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Sarah Kupferberg has stepped down as Section Co-
Editor for anuran amphibian manuscripts.  She served 
as an editor for Herpetological Conservation and 
Biology for 13 y: six as Associate Editor followed 
by seven as Amphibian Section Co-Editor.  Sarah 
shepherded numerous manuscripts through the peer-
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review process, and she brought many issues to the 
fore for discussion among other editors and the Board 
of Directors.  She also served for 3 y as a member 
of the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Committee of 
HCB.  Her input has been invaluable.  We wish her 
well in her new endeavors.


